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Good morning. Welcome to another week of teaching, learning, and working at Montgomery 
College. You will notice that I didn’t say “remote” because, as I’m sure you know, this is our new 
normal. We are working diligently to help students with urgent financial insecurity and some 
instances of extraordinary generosity are enabling that support. I had intended to share this video 
on Friday, but a more urgent communication about grading took priority. Please take a look at it 
now for a glimpse of what happened in a few classrooms and areas of support services last week. 
And this week, don’t forget to respond to the Census! We need everyone to be counted, now, 
more than ever. Have a good week.  

  

DeRionne P. Pollard, PhD 

We empower our students to change their lives, and we enrich the life of our community.We are accountable 
for our results. 

 

https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/updates-from-mc-president.html
https://2020census.gov/?cid=23746:census:sem.ga:p:dm:en:&utm_source=sem.ga&utm_medium=p&utm_campaign=dm:en&utm_content=23746&utm_term=census

